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Membership Renewal 

 
 
Membership to the club is open to all 
persons with an interest in 
numismatics.  (The membership form 
can be found at our website  
http://mccc.anaclubs.org).  The club is 
financed by an annual subscription 
which are due in January each year.  
Your dues can be paid at the next 
meeting, or if you wish, you can send 
your check to 

Madison County Coin Club 
P.O. Box 12242 

Huntsville, AL 35815 
 

Please make check payable to 
Madison County Coin Club.   

Please support MCCC by promptly 
renewing your membership. 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next meeting  

will be at the 

 

South Huntsville Public 

Library 

7901-L Bailey Cove Rd SE 

Huntsville, AL 35802 

 

On  

Monday 

January 23, 2023  

from 6:00 ð 7:30 
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The (Vice) Presidentõs Corner 
 
Whenôs the last time you found something you werenôt looking for? 
 
Nothing immediately springs to mind? 
 
Finding something weôre not looking for really has to grab our attention; otherwise, 
weôre moving right along to scratch whatever particular itch has our focus. 
 
In this consumption-oriented culture weôre constantly bombarded by sights, sounds, 
smells, tastesðand ideasðpainstakingly designed to get our attention for the bene-
fit of the purveyor.  It would be difficult to survive this sometimes quite appealing 
sensory overload if we werenôt really good at focusing on what weôre after rather 
than focusing on what weôre not after. 
 
So, whatôs with all the philosophy?   
 
As a coin collector, each of us tends to home in on this or that aspect of the hobby; 
but what weôre about here at the MCCC is sharing and stimulating interests.  Every 
monthly meeting presentation is an opportunity to find somethingðvoilà!ðthat you 
werenôt looking for that then sets you on a new numismatics path to follow. 
 
At our January meeting, weôre starting off a whole new year of ñfinding what weôre 
not looking forò with Harold Fears, our learned and long-standing Newsletter Editor 
and Web Master, doing a presentation that doubtlessly offers the opportunity for 
everyone to find something theyôre not looking for, especially those of us who think 
our itch for US coins completely excludes foreign coins or that our itch for foreign 
coins completely excludes US coins. 
 
The subject is ñForeign Coins with U.S. Mint Marks.ò ƽ 
 
Wayne 
 
 

 

 

  
Please bring a coin, medal, note, or 
something for Show-and-Tell. 
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Richard Jozefiakõs (LM-6087) 

Candidateõs Statement for 2023 ANA Governor 
 

 What have I done for the ANA and the hobby?  What experience do I have to 

be an ANA Governor? What do I want to do if I am elected to the Board of 

Governors?  These are questions that I believe should be answered by all who run 

for the ANA Board. 

 I have served the ANA and the hobby for the past 30 years as a volunteer in 

the Club and District Representatives Program, and on a number of committees 

over the years.  I served as a District Representative in Florida, Virginia, Alabama 

and Georgia.   From 2015-2021, I was the National Coordinator/Outreach Programs 

Coordinator for the program.   

 During my tenure, I was appointed to this position by three ANA presidents.  I 

accomplished the following:   

1. Expanded the Club and District Representatives Program by recruiting new 

volunteers to provide coverage of the entire country,  

2. Organized oversees international volunteer ambassadors to serve in the 

program,  

3. Improved member outreach. 

 From 2019-2021, I was the chairperson of the Outreach Committee, and I 

have served on the Educational Committee and Planning Committee in past years.  I 

have worked extensively with the ANA Executive Director and many staff members. 

 I have served and supported coin clubs at the local and state level.  I have 

many years of non-profit experience volunteering on other boards.  Being a retired 

government defense contractor senior engineer, I bring many years of program, 
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budget, finance, and management experience that I can use on the ANA Board. 

 As an ANA Governor, I want to accomplish the following:  

1. Maintain a balanced budget,  

2. Improve funding of the ANA,  

3. Expand member outreach with the Club and District Representatives Program, 

and  

4. Expand online educational training and programs for members and the public. 

 Over the years I have received a number of major awards from the ANA and 

other organizations, including the Medal of Merit, two Presidential Awards, and the 

Numismatic News Numismatic Ambassador Award. 

 I ask for your vote to serve on the ANA Board in 2023! 

 

Richard Jozefiak, LM-6087 

 

 
Editorôs Note:  Richard was the founding member of the Madison County Coin 
Club and is currently running for ANA Governor.  If you are a member of the 
ANA, please consider voting for him.   
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Some Scenes from our Last Meeting 

 

 
 

Hey ANA Members 

Please send to Mike Campbell your ANA membership number.  This helps our 
local club with our ANA Club Membership. 
 

 

 

mailto:mikathy48@gmail.com
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Please bring a coin, medal, note, or something for Show-
and-Tell. 
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  Can You Identify This Coin? 

 

In this section each month a new coin will be pictured, and your task is 
to see if you can identify it.  Can you step up to this numismatic 
challenge every month?  Email you answer to hkfears@gmail.com and 
we will publish the names of winners in our next newsletter.    

mailto:hkfears@gmail.com

